ETUC and Spanish unions push Commission back
over labour reform

= Spain

The ETUC joined the CCOO and UGT trade union confederations in a meeting with European
Commission Vice-President Dombrovskis to ensure that Spain’s recovery plan would not be subject to
austerity conditions. The government is proposing a labour reform that would reverse a 2012 law, which
pushed down wages by ending sectoral collective bargaining in favour of weaker company level deals. In
a newspaper interview which came in the middle of social dialogue between trade unions and employers
on the issue, Dombrovskis appeared to oppose the reform. Following the meeting the ETUC felt
reassured that the Commission had abandoned any politicised intervention, underlining that there is no
mandate for austerity conditions to be imposed on national recovery plans.
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